

February 2, 2018

MEMORANDUM

To:

Agency Heads

HR Leaders

From:

Shawn Ryan, Commissioner SR

Executive Secretary, State Personnel Board and Employee Benefits Plan Council

Re:

February 13, 2018 / State Personnel Board and Employee Benefits Plan Council Meetings

Please be advised that the February 13, 2018 meetings of the State Personnel Board (SPB) and Employee Benefits Plan Council (EBPC) are cancelled.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Evelyn Hamilton at (404) 657-0590 or via email at evelyn.hamilton@doas.ga.gov.

Thank you.